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EUREKA POLICE DEPARTMENT 

604 C Street 

Eureka, CA  95501  

Phone:  (707) 441-4060 

FAX:  (707) 441-4334 

Date: 01/08/15 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

Subject: Burglary Leads to Recovery of Stolen Property   
 

Contact:  PIO Brittany Powell 
 Desk  (707) 441-4388 

 Cell  (707) 601-5388 

 

Prepared by: PIO Powell 

 
 

On 01/07/15 at about 6:23 p.m., an officer with the Eureka Police Department was dispatched 

to the 2000 block of Albee Street for a residential burglary report.  The victim said that one of 

the items stolen was an electronic device with a GPS locate.  The GPS location showed the 

device was at a motel on the 800 block of Broadway. 

Officers responded to the motel and made contact with Cyle Abbott 47 and Jenae Loyd 23 

both of Eureka.  Abbott and Loyd were both on searchable probation and a search of the room 

was made.  Officers located the stolen electronic device and other items from the burglary.  A 

large amount of other suspected stolen property was also seized.   

Abbott and Loyd were booked into the Humboldt County Correctional Facility for probation 

violation and possession of stolen property.  Loyd was also booked for fresh drug related 

charges.   

Detectives are currently investigating further and are attempting to match seized property with 

stolen property reports.  Anyone with information on this incident is asked to call the Eureka 

Police Department at (707) 441-4060.   
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